LAKE WHATCOM WATER & SEWER DISTRICT

1220 Lakeway Drive (360) 734-9224
Bellingham, WA, 98229 Fax 738-8250
ANNOUNCEMENT

Lake Whatcom Water & Sewer District Sponsored

August 15, 2015 - Don't Drip and Drive Free Leak Checks at Sudden Valley Spirit Day
12p.m.-5p.m.
Don’t Drip & Drive. Fix That Leak

Don’t miss your chance for a free vehicle leak inspection! Improve your car's safety and
reliabllity and protect Lake Whatcom from oil runoff by checking for vehicle leaks. This summer
and fall, visit any participating repair shop and get a free visual leak check, at a value up to $80!
And if repairs are needed, it's 10 percent off (up to $50). That's total savings up to $130I

The Lake Whatcom Water & Sewer District will be sponsoring a free inspection during Spirit Day
activities in Sudden Valley on Saturday, August 15. Go to the Spirit Day activities located near
the soccer fields at 10 Bam View Ct. and you will see the inspection booth in the parking lot.
Appointments are not required and it is quick and free.

RE Sources for Sustainable Communities is a local non - profit organization dedicated to
protecting the health of northwestern Washington’s people and ecosystems through application
of science, education, advocacy, and action. RE Sources has worked with more than 40 local
jurisdictions, non-profits and businesses to support the Don't Drip & Drive campaign. For more
information about this and other regional efforts to clean-up stormwater runoff before it reaches
Lake Whatcom and the Puget Sound, go to www.pugetsoundstartshere.org.

The following Whatcom County businesses are participating in this effort: Pete’s Auto Repair,
Marlin’s Auto Service, Chuck’s Midtown Motors, Dan’s Automotive, and Rod's Japanese Auto
Care.

The more you wait the more you're losing. Take advantage of this limited offer - it's free and
easy!



